
GOSHEN TOWNSHIP 
ZONING COMMISSION MEETING 

January 16, 2008 
(Recorded) 

 
• Meeting was called to order by Tom Risk. 
• Pledge 

 
• Roll Call: Tom Risk, Bob Hausermann, Bob Seyfried, Elben Miller, 

Michael Swift.     
 
Also present in the audience were members from the BZA. 

 
• Home Based Business:  

 
Elben Miller stated his group has only gotten to the point of a Guide Line.  
Wendy will be presenting northern township resolutions at a future date. 
This subject was discussed somewhat and was decided to pick back up at the 
next workshop on February 19th when more information is available. 
 

• Lot Sizes: 
 

The subdivision called Westbrook Farms was looked at.  Black and White 
photos were provided. 
 

• Signage: 
 

Bill Downey was to be present to help with signage.  For some reason could 
not make it.  This will be set for a later date when Mr. Downey can attend. 
 

• Zoning on SR 28: 
 

A new map needs to be designed marking the zoning areas.  The current map 
is incorrect with the books on the County level. 
 

• Future Business: 
 

Lou Ethridge is putting together an education day.  When the date is 
available it will be announced. 
 
Next meeting is February 5, 2008. 
 

• Adjournment: 
 
Michael Swift made the motion to adjourn and Elben Miller second the 
motion. 



 
Tom Risk   YES, Bob Seyfried  YES,  Bob Hausermann  YES, and Elben 
Miller  YES, Michael Swift  YES. 
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